
 

 

Hon Bill Johnston MLA 
Minister for Mines and Petroleum; Energy; Industrial Relations 

Our Ref: 71-14514 
Your Ref: A2149/201901 

Ms Lisa Cropp 
Presiding Commissioner, Resources Sector Regulation Study 
Productivity Commission 
LB2 Collins Street East 
MELBOURNE VIC 8003 

Dear Ms Cropp 

RESPONSE TO DRAFT REPORT ON RESOURCES SECTOR REGULATION 

I note the release of the Productivity Commission draft report on resource sector 
regulation in Australia on 24 March 2020. 

As you can appreciate during these difficult times, the Western Australian Government 
will not be making a submission at this time. 

The State will consider the draft report and contribute to its finalisation in early 2021. 

Yours sincerely 

2ALS)a,
Hon Bill Johnston MLA 
Minister for Mines and Petroleum; Energy; Industrial Relations 

23 APR Z020 

Level 9, Dumas House, 2 Havelock Street WEST PERTH WA 6005 Telephone: +61 8 6552 6700 
Email: Minister.Johnstonadoc.wa.ciov.au 

https://Minister.Johnstonadoc.wa.ciov.au

	Letter from the Minister for Mines and Petroleum; Energy; Industrial Relations

